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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS LAWRENCE

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have seen our Year 6 children embark on their residential trip to 
the Isle of Wight. Mrs Freeman and the team assure me that the children are 
having a wonderful time and as always they are a credit to you all as well as 
the school. Thank you to the members of staff who have ensured that our 
children who have not attended the residential trip have had the most 
marvellous week, including trips with Miss Gray and Miss O’Mahony, artwork 
with Mrs Sargeant and activities with Mrs Snelling and Mrs Thornett.

Last Friday we saw Biggin Hill Primary’s first colour run! This was an amazing 
event organised by the Friends - the children (and their parents!) were a sight 
to behold and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Thank you to the Friends of 
Biggin Hill for organising the Summer Fair and specifically the colour run - not 
to mention the Sliming of Mrs Freeman….this was a great success! 

We are hiring for a Midday 
Supervisor from September - 1
hour and 15 minutes per day. 

If you would like more information, 
please contact Julie Burton or
the office team by Wednesday 10th
July.  

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Lawrence
Deputy Head and SENCo

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 94%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 98-100%

Banksy - 98.4%
Thorpe - 98.1%
Coyle - 99.3%
Blake - 98%
Fishel - 99%

Good attendance ‘green’
96-97%

No classes

Well Done!

Stars of the Week

Banksy:  Bella A
Thorpe:  Eddison M
Coyle:  Joshua B
Van Gogh:  Roseanna C
Emberley:  Whole Class
Chung:  Daisy S
Shuster:  Dylan D’R
Blake:  Whole Class
Goldsworthy:  George M & Megan H

Eldridge:  Cameron M
O’Keeffe:  Daisy S
Leibovitz:  Baxter B & Poppy LS
Fishel:  Whole Class
Warhol:  Whole Class
Aspire:  Caroline T & Daniella G

Congratulations!

House Points

Holmes
Rowling  

Attenborough
Hawking

A big thank you to the lovely Mrs Sargeant who has hosted 
Tea & Tots for another year. This week the families enjoyed 
their end of year party with songs, games and a lovely gift. 
Tea & Tots is a great way to meet new families or to 
introduce new families to our school. Please spread the word 
that Tea & Tots will be running again next year - the more 
the merrier! 
Please speak to Mrs Sargeant or the office team for more 
information.

Tea & Tots



              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                             
                        

 

 Miss Knott, 
SENCo  Assistant 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
On our website at: https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/ at the bottom of the page. We will continue sending out weekly menus 

each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

9th July - Summer Disco - details 
TBC

10th July - Year 6 Leavers Day

10th July - Reception 24/25 
Taster Session #3 1.45pm 
-2.45pm

11th July Year 1 Kent Life trip

12th July - Year 6 Prom

15th July - All Change afternoon

17th and 18th July - Year 6 
performances

17th July - Headteachers Awards 
9am (invite only)

19th July - Year 6 Graduation 
2.30pm

Monday, 22nd July - INSET Day - 
no children in school

New Academic Year 2024/2025

Friday, 30th August & Monday 2nd 
Sept - INSET Days - no 
children in school

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

 
A

It is with great pleasure and 
excitement that we share the 
wonderful news that Ms Reed is 
expecting her second baby! 
Ms Reed will be going on 
maternity leave in October and 
returning to us in the summer 
term. Ms Reed will be supporting 
the Y5 classes before and after 
her maternity leave. 
Congratulations to Ms Reed and 
her family!

Ms Reed…. Year 3 & Year 4

Roll of Honour
On Wednesday, Year 3 had the pleasure of welcoming professional story 
teller Chip Colquhoun into their classes for the afternoon. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed watching and listening to Chip tell his amazing tales! 

This week has focused heavily on design and technology (DT) for year 4, 
allowing the children to take risks with their learning, become more 
resourceful, and to innovate and enterprise. DT lessons help to build 
problem-solving skills, promote collaborative working, build social 
communication skills, and most importantly develop resilience. These 
events were heavily supported by our wonderful parents, and we are very 
grateful to be able to work in partnership to enhance the children's learning 
experiences at BHPS. 

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH

Lithuanian
Hello:    Sveiki

Goodbye:   Viso gero

Thank you:   Ačiū
Tennis

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

